
From: Streetworks.Mail <Streetworks.Mail@kier.co.uk>                      Agenda Item 5a 
Sent: 01 February 2024 08:31 
To: services@westdevon.gov.uk; Tavistock Information <Information@tavistock.gov.uk>; AA 
<support@aalegaldocuments.co.uk>; AMB <Highways.SandWDevon@SWAST.nhs.uk>; Ambulance 
<Highways.NandEDevon@SWAST.nhs.uk>; Case Management <Case_Management_Operations@southwestwater.co.uk>; 
Devon Bus <devonbus@devon.gov.uk>; dsfrshighwaymaintenanceadmin@dsfire.gov.uk; Police Offices <opcc@dc-
pcc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Notification of Road closure - Works Reference: LM903GE50035766A 
 
To whom this may concern,  
Essential works: Scheme Name: Kilworthy Hill, Crowndale, Tavistock. Road Closure from Outside The 
Ramblers to the boundary between The Leaze and 6, Kilworthy Hill. 
Works Reference Number: 14614 / 09977122 
 
As part of our essential wastewater improvement work in the area, our contractors Glanville Environmental will shortly 
be working on the sewer network in your area.  
The works will involve rehabilitation of sewer via excavation and lining methods. 
 
What to expect: 

To ensure the safety of our operatives and members of the public, we will be undertaking the works under a road 

closure for 4 days as of Tuesday 7th May (see drawing overleaf). We will maintain limited road access for all residents 

but please expect delays while these works are being carried out.  

 

You may experience some increased level of noise during working hours. 

 

Sorry for any inconvenience that may be caused to you whilst we undertake this work.  

If you require further assistance: If you need any advice or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 

Glanville Environmental Customer Liaison Officer, Helen Brett on 01752 690400 or mobile 07596 861232. 

Alternatively, you call our Services Helpline on 0344 346 2020, lines are open 8am to 6pm, Monday to Friday.  
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This email is sent on behalf of Kier Group. This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the use of 
the individual to whom they are addressed. If you are not the addressee, please do not use or publish its contents; please 
notify the sender immediately that you have received the email and then delete it. Contracts cannot be concluded with us 
nor services effected by email. Emails are not secure and may contain viruses, you are advised to scan all messages for 
viruses with your own anti-virus programme. Kier Group may monitor emails. If you are the intended recipient of the email, 
upon receipt it is your responsibility to ensure that you comply with data protection laws that govern its processing and Kier 
Group policy where appropriate.  

 

This email has been scanned for spam & viruses. If you believe this email should have been stopped by our filters, click here 
to report it. 
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